
Letter from Leon C. High to H. Bentley 
Wells 
1998.38.68 

War Relocation Authority 
Manzanar War Relocation Area 

Manzanar, California 

In reply, please refer to: Education 
August 20, 1942 

From:  Leon C. High 
Principal, Secondary School 
Department of Education 
Community Services Division 

To:  Mr. H. Bentley Wells 
Apartment 4 
501 Wesley Avenue 
Oakland, California 

Subject:  Teaching position 

Dear Mr. Wells: 

This is to let you know, first, that your papers have been forwarded for final approval.   

In the second place, I shall attempt to answer the questions you asked.  So far as the things to bring with 
you is concerned, as I recall you are planning to come alone, I suggest that for the present you travel as 
lightly as possible due to the housing problem.  This would mean bring merely your personal clothing, 
etc., sheets, pillow cases and blankets.  If you found that conditions warranted, you could have 
additional things you wanted sent to you later.   

Regarding the assistance you might render at the University, we will let you know if anything develops.  
At the present time, I can not think of anything you could do. 

Sincerely yours, 
Roy Nash 
Project Director 

By \s\ Leon C. High 
Education Department 


